
From:    
Sent: Mon 25/05/2020 17:18 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Park asset transfer 
 
Hi,  
 
I heard today that there has been an asset transfer request concerning Cathkin Park, which 
I'd like to submit my concerns about and strongly argue against this transfer taking place. 
This is a well-used park which serves a crucial role in nurturing the biodiversity within the 
local area (this piece of land has a very different feel and role compared to the nearby 
Queen's Park and playing fields). There are already ample sports grounds cordoned off, 
restricting public use, in the nearby vicinity. Adding Cathkin Park and any of its land and 
assets to this property would cause a further imbalance in terms of the green space that the 
broader public need in order to protect their mental health and wellbeing.  
 
I urge you to take the concerns of the local community into consideration when deciding on 
this request. 
 
All the best 

 
 


